New York City Police Pension Fund
233 Broadway

New York, NY 10279 Kevin Holloran
(212) 693-5100 Executive Director

June 26, 2025

Subject: Update to Your Retirement Eligibility Date
Dear Member,

We are writing to inform you of a change to your retirement eligibility date resulting from the
following event:

Leave without pay from February 7, 2024, to March 21, 2025
Your equated date is used solely for determining retirement eligibility. Once you have
accumulated 20 years of credited service from your equated date, you become eligible for a

service retirement.

Previously, your equated date for retirement purposes was July 11, 2005.
Following the event noted above, your new equated date is August 24, 2006.

As the result of this change you will now be eligible for a Service Retirement on August 23,
2026.

The Fund is aware that you received two prior letters regarding this leave, and we apologize
for the confusion. This letter represents the most current and accurate information available.

If you have any questions, please contact our Membership Services Unit at (212) 693-5850.

Sincerely yours,

Kevin Holloran
Executive Director

Tax # 939488



